
                                                                                                                  

Working Together, Aiming High, Shining Brightly 

RE Curriculum  

Intent 

The principal aim of RE at Eileen Wade is to teach children to explore 
what people believe and what difference this makes to how they live, so 
that pupils can gain the knowledge, understanding and skills needed to 
handle questions raised by studying religion and worldviews, reflecting 
on their own ideas and ways of living.  

At Eileen Wade, we achieve this through a variety of teaching 
techniques, including art, stories and drama, moving on to debate and 
discussion in KS2.  

The study of RE reflects our core value of ‘working together’, 
encouraging the children to embrace diversity by equipping them with 
the breadth of knowledge required to become independent, tolerant and 
responsible members of our multi-cultural society.  

Teachers have high expectations and work enthusiastically, enabling all 
children to ‘aim high’ and ‘shine brightly’.  
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Implementation  

The threefold aim of RE elaborates on the principal aim and puts the 
purpose of the subject into action. 

 

The above aims are implemented through the topics we teach from the 
Bedford Borough agreed syllabus over a two year rolling program in all 
year groups except Year 2, which is a single year group.  

This can be viewed in the long term plan document available on the 
school’s website.  
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Impact 

Children are assessed throughout the unit at the end of each unit on 
elements of the threefold aim looking at how specific skills from each of 
the three elements are developing and whether children are working 
towards the expected standard, at the expected standard or working at 
Greater depth. This is then used to inform teacher’s planning and 
assessments are passed to subject leaders for monitoring.  
Subject leaders also use pupil voice interviews aswell as book 
monitoring to assess the teaching and learning of RE. 
 


